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“I am shocked and deeply saddened by the horrific shooting at Sandy Hook School in Connecticut.  This

was a senseless and incomprehensible act that has left all of us with very heavy hearts.  My thoughts and

prayers go out to all the families affected by this terrible tragedy. We join in supporting our neighbors in

Connecticut and mourning those who were taken from us far too soon.”


